
 
..who pays your salaries? the Port of Portland or we taxpayers? 
Respect the Public Process that has taken place around W. Hayden Island. 
Please consider dropping the "Sustainability" from your moniker. 
 
Disgustedly, 
Robert Bernstein 
Laura Webb 
Mt. Tabor residents.. 
7415 SE Main St. 
Portland, OR 
97215 
 
Bobbo1946@yahoo.com 


